
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 TODAY ON THE DESK, A LENGTHY BUT GOOD LETTER I THOUGHT YOU WOULD ENJOY. 

[Pastor/Chaplain Kirk & Connie Lincoln, Nebraska]  Dearest Brethren at WRVM Radio in Suring, WI. 

It's been over four years ago while staying with some dear friends in CA, they told us about WRVM and 

the wonderful programing available 24 hours a day. We tuned you in on our phones and computers on 

the train on the way home to Nebraska from CA.  We were thrilled beyond measure at what we heard. 

With regards to both the teaching and music ministries as well.  Having been born and raised in Michigan 

we also really enjoy the news about Michigan that is shared throughout the week along with National, 

State, and Local News. 

We spread the news to all of our friends and those that we meet about WRVM and what a blessing you 

are to us and could be to them. We have WRVM playing in our home 24 hours a day. 

There have been so many times that the Lord has allowed us to awaken, even in the night to hear the 

Word both spoken and through music as we have perhaps really needed to be encouraged and blessed. 

Night Sounds along with so much of your great musical offerings are and have been such an 

encouragement to us.  On Sunday afternoons we virtually never miss the National Christian Choir at 3:00 

CST and then many times again in the evening at 9:00 P.M. 

Of course, the teaching ministries of Grace to You, along with Insight for Living, and  Turning Point and 

Janet Parshall, Tony Evens, and Haven Today just to name a few, are a tremendous encouragement for 

both my wife and myself. 

Two years ago we made the decision to send some support to WRVM and not only have we never been 

disappointed we did, but we would like to increase our monthly gift in 2019. 

As we listen to you day by day, we feel like we are part of the WRVM Family and are so Thankful to the 

Lord for all of you. Keep up the Great Work there in Suring and everywhere your programing goes out to 

throughout each day, week, and month of the Year! My wife and I count you as our #1 go to place, for 

Ministry, Encouragement, Solace, and Blessings, in our day to day lives, in our quest to be more like Jesus.  

Thanks for being there and spreading "The Voice of the Master" via WRVM!! 

DID WE HEAR FROM YOU DURING LETTER MONTH? IT’S NEVER TOO LATE TO WRITE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


